



CPC is here to collaborate with our students, teachers and faculty staff by providing support as volunteers and through fundraising. We have been able to assist in the sale of concessions at theater performances, and help make stage decorations/props for MCS theater and Christmas programs. Each year, CPC has organized and hosted MC's Got Talent and jog-a-thons to help raise funds for our school. We also collect Box Tops to provide funds for playground equipment. Recently we have been able to provide the following with funds raised:

- A golf cart that provides mobility for various functions throughout the year
- A dynamic chapel speaker for middle and high school
- Bibles for all 6-12th graders
- A CD player for 1st grade

We are starting a monthly newsletter so all parents will have the opportunity to participate even if unable to attend the monthly meetings. You will find links that will take you to Sign Up Genius where you will be able to sign up to volunteer and/or for needed items. We look forward to working together and partnering in future endeavors. *Together, we are #MCStrong!* 

## Our current needs:

- Parent-Teacher Conference Lunch, October 16: We will provide a hot meal to our staff members. We will need help with set-up, providing lunch, and with clean-up.
   <a href="https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D48AAAC29A7FE3-parentteachers">https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D48AAAC29A7FE3-parentteachers</a>
- MC's Color Run, October 25: Our annual jog-a-thon held to raise funds for our school. We need help
  passing out t-shirts, ice cream sundae bar, making slime, making breakfast for "PJ breakfast with the
  principal," and day-of events. https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D48AAAC29A7FE3-color

## Coming up:

Staff Appreciation Christmas breakfast, December 12th.

Again, thank you for all you do to help support Modesto Christian School. Blessings to all!